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FIRST BAPTIST GHURCH OF LAMBERT'S POINT

Live from the First Baptist Church of Lambert's Point Facebook Page



Condolences to the family of | Condolences to the Holloway,
Deaconess Goldie Cromartie Hazel, and Tillery family
and Sis Arnette Evans In the passing of
in the passing of Brother Jack Thomas

Pamela Giles

Protect yourself.
Protect your community.

Get vaccinated.



First Bapti‘s:t Church
o
Lambert's Point

1268 West 38th Street
Norfolk, VA 23508

ALL donations are welcome....

$10,000
5,000
1,000
Other

www.fbclambertspoint.org/giving |




Give Anywhere!
Give Anytime!

Get the app for your Phone

- App Store

First Baptist Church of Lamberts 9 -

Poimt

Then search for:

First Baptist Church of Lambert’s Point @
1268 38th Street Norfolk, VA

Tap. Give. Done.

Special Note on Giving

If you do not use Givelify on your computer or cell phone the
trustees will be at the church to receive your offering by debit
card , cash or check every Saturday or Sunday from 11 AM — 12
Noon. You may also mail offering, tithe, or seed to the church or
use the drop box whenever you have access to the church.

Thank you in advance for your faithfulness in giving!

Pastor and Church Officers

Reaching the Unreached
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Faith and Prayer Walk

Join Us

Every 2" Saturday for the next 3

Months
First Baptist Church Lambert’s Point
1268 W 38" Street
Norfolk, Virginia
7:30 AM

Mark 11:24 “Therefore I tell you, whatever you ask in
prayer, believe that you have received it and it will be

No

yours”

Join us on Saturday, July 10,2021 at 7:30 AM in
the front of the church on 38" Street.

We will walk around the building 3 times praying
and singing. Father, Son and Holy Spirit

Praying for Pastor Paige and the other ministers,
our community, and our family

If you are not able to walk, then you can stand
and pray in the front of the building and sing
praises to our God.

Please wear comfortable clothing and shoes, after
you have walked around 3 times you may leave.
We will not be in the building.

Please invite your family and friends to join us.
If the weather is bad we will walk the following
Saturday.



